Assadzadeh, Candice

From: Merial Everett <merial.everett@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 5:00 PM

To: Assadzadeh, Candice

Subject: [External] Proposal for Goodwin's to get a city permit to sell beer and wine!

| would very much like to see Goodwin’s get a permit to sell Beer and wine. | support their effort 100 %.
Merial H. Everett

268 West Broadbent Drive
Riverside, CA 92507
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